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Committee Meeting

Agenda
	Date 7th April 2015 – 8.40 pm

	Venue: ILTSC

	

	Item
	

	1
	Apologies: Paul W, Shirley W.

	2
	Minutes of Meeting 3rd March 2015

	3
	Matters Arising (not elsewhere on Agenda
i. Gazette Reports

ii. New Tent

iii. Clubmark (deferred until May)

iv. Club Vests

	4
	Running the Club

i. HoM
ii. Harriers Races (inc Fell Race Review)
iii. Harriers Clothing



	5
	Developing the Club
i. Membership Survey
ii. Membership Fees

iii. Ben Rhydding Sports Club – Development Plans


	 6
	AOB 

i. Communications
ii. England Athletics Regional Consultation Meeting April 27th (J40 M1). detail below)



	TDP
	Next Meeting 8.40pm May 5th
ILT&SC 

	


Dear Club Secretary,
We are emailing you as the main contact that we have for your club, in connection with the England Athletics consultation event that is being held for the Yorkshire and Humberside Region on the evening (7.00pm to 9.30pm) of Monday, 27th April at Holiday Inn Leeds Wakefield M1 J40, Queens Drive, Ossett, Wakefield.WF5 9BE. We are very keen that as many Yorkshire and Humberside clubs as possible are able to send representatives, and have chosen the location in order to make it as simple as possible for all clubs to get there.
You may well have seen from the England Athletics website (http://www.englandathletics.org/Consultation) that England Athletics staff, board members and councillors will be meeting at venues across England's nine regions to explain the services, benefits and resources that make up the England Athletics Club Support Package.
The meetings will be an opportunity for volunteers, athletes and others involved in the sport to feed back their views on where England Athletics should be focusing support, what they value and where they would like to see increased or decreased investment. It will also be an opportunity to hear more about England Athletics' new commercial partnerships and some of the benefits to members that have arisen from these.
The events will also form part of the development of a longer-term strategy for England Athletics and it is essential we hear from club and county representatives, coaches, officials, athletes, parents and teachers on how they wish to see the sport succeed in years to come so that the strategy can reflect the views and needs of the sport. These events are your chance to tell us what is on your minds and to debate issues in an open forum.
Of course, the Yorkshire and Humberside event is also an opportunity for you to discuss matters that directly affect clubs, athletes and volunteers in the region and meet your representatives on the Yorkshire and Humberside council. We very much hope that you or colleagues from the club will be able to attend on April 27th.
In order for us to plan for the event, we would like you to register by email at consultation2015@englandathletics.org with your name, club and your role within the club. The event is open to absolutely everybody, no matter what role you occupy within your club, so athletes, volunteers, officials, coaches and committee members are all welcome. More detailed joining instructions will be sent to those who have registered. If you are not the correct person for us to be contacting for your club, we apologise and ask that you please forward this e mail as appropriate and let us know where communications of this sort should be directed in future.
Many thanks,
Mike Moss
Chair, Yorkshire and Humberside Regional Council
England Athletics
